From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -EB-2022-0200
Date: Sunday, November 20, 2022 1:44:26 PM
----- Original Message-----

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Saturday, November 19, 2022 5:43 PM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-19

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Sarah K.

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

An increase in the rates for natural gas are going to require more evidence that this is justifiable. It is heinous that
an increase is happening right before winter when people have no choice but to heat their homes so they don't die.
Enbridge recorded profits of 2 billions last quarter, there is therefore no reason for them to propose a hike for any
reason other than greed-flation. Just because there's inflation on everything else, does not give Enbridge the right to
increase their rates on an essential human need.

If anything, they should be required to lower their rates.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --





